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                      Saturday 16th July 2022 

 

Dear Nursery parents/carers, 

 

At the moment we are expecting to remain open on Monday and Tuesday for Reception to Year 6 classes 

but we are still awaiting further guidance from the Department of Education. 

 

However, we have made a school decision to shut our Nursery class on Monday and Tuesday. This is 

due to the health and safety advice for very young children. We are also concerned about parents 

collecting children at 12pm when the temperature is very high. 

 

We will re-open Nursery on Wednesday 20th July and would expect all children to attend their special 

last morning together.  

 

We hope you understand that decisions like this are not easy and this follows a lot of discussion and 

advice.  

 

Take care and God bless, 

 

Elaine Harrold 

Headteacher  
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